
May 15 Primary just days away

By Jan Goff
Managing Editor
 Sample ballots for the May 15 Primary Election are on Page 14 of this week’s issue for
selecting candidates on federal and state tickets, senatorial and congressional races, along with
local hospital board, commissioner and school district members.
 Below are guidelines and deadlines for registering to vote and for voting early.
 • Early voting can take place until Monday, May 14, in the Perkins County Clerk’s Office
between the hours of 8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
 • Early voting ballots must be returned to the County Clerk’s Office—do not return the ballot to
the polls.
 • Early voting ballots must be returned to the County Clerk by 7 p.m. on May 15 either by mail
or personal delivery.
Contact the Perkins County Clerk’s Office at 352-4643 with questions or to verify current voter
registration information.
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